
ENVIRONMENT CLUB REPORT 
SUP ACTIVITY 

 
Under the aegis of the Environment Club, a SUP Campaign was organized from 
24 July to 24 August, 2022. Activities organized were Paper decoration (Class I), 
Collage making (Class II), Eco-brick making activity (Class III). Students of 
classes VI, VII, and VIII went for a board display activity which were learning 
corners for all. Students of classes IX and X prepared cotton bags and paper bags. 
Surprise checks have been conducted every week by the Green Ambassador of 
the Environment Club. Students were made aware of the ill effects of single-use 
plastic and guided not to use it in their lifestyle. An online quiz was conducted for 
all the students to bring awareness. Students were shown the process of 
manufacturing SUP products and then they were told to analyse the pros and cons 
of SUP through the screening of a movie. 

 
SUP DISPLAY BOARDS SINGLE-USE PLASTIC   ION 

Learners gain environmental literacy and appreciation for nature while hands-on in creativity. 

MOVEI SCREENING-SUP 

GREEN AMBASSADORS 


